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February 8, 2023 
 
Dear Families of Incoming Kindergarten Students: 
 
Welcome to the Katonah-Lewisboro School District!  We eagerly anticipate the opportunity to welcome your 
family into the Increase Miller Elementary School learning community. 
 
Families with a child five years of age, or who will be five years of age on or before December 1, 2023  
are invited to attend our Kindergarten Orientation, which will be held on Wednesday, March 15, 2023  
at 7 p.m. (Snow date is Monday, March 20, 2023 at 7 p.m.) 
 
During this orientation, you will receive all materials required for registration. We ask that you complete and 
return all materials, in person and by appointment, during the registration period, which ends on May 19, 2023  
to our District Registrar, Gail Weiss, located on the John Jay High School campus. Mrs. Weiss can be reached  
at (914) 763-7050 or gweiss@klschools.org. Please bring your calendar to the registration meeting to facilitate               
the scheduling of your child’s screening in May/June. 
 
The presentation on the evening of Wednesday March 15 is for parents/guardians only. We will meet your  
future Kindergartener in May/June during the screening process. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on this very special evening.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kerry Ford 
Principal, Increase Miller Elementary School 
 
 
 


